From: Ann Marie Zeller

To: REI Uranium Transfer
Subject: Comments on Americas Surplus Uranium
Date: Friday, March 31, 2017 3:53:07 PM

Dear Department of Energy and Ms. Moss Herman,

Thank you for accepting comments about Americas surplus uranium. The status of Americas
nuclear fuel production is hovering at right around zip. The last time the DOE sold our surplus
uranium former deputy secretary of energy Daniel Poneman and The Carlyle Group pocked
our profits, to the tune of at least 300 million dollars.

In addition to having zip for the production of reactor fuel, America has also sold our uranium
mining rights to foreign corporations.

Our surplus uranium is reactor ready. | am requesting please that 100 million tons of our
surplus uranium be transferred to American reactors. | am requesting that all uranium exports
from the United States cease until a full accounting of our surplus uranium is provided to the
public. The sale of 100 million tons of American surplus uranium will need a full accounting,
with our profits clearly deposited to the Treasury Department.

In closing, thank you again for the opportunity to comment on our surplus uranium. | love this
great country of ours. In making America Great we need to end our reliance on uranium
imports. That said | have one more request: and that is for an obligation for all American
power plants to declare the origins of the uranium used and to abstain from purchasing
uranium from dubious sources.

Sincerely,

Ann Marie Zeller
4007 E. Summer Run
Flagstaff, AZ 86004
928-526-1850
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